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World Oceans Day 2024: Competition Time 

  
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

At Ashbrook School we are committed to doing our part for the environment. Our Eco Team members 

have been thinking of ways to reduce waste and have focused on sustainability. This year, to promote an 

awareness of World Oceans Day, we will be running a competition.  

 

‘Design and make a wearable piece of art using recycled plastic’ 

       
*Here are some ideas 
 

The wearable piece could be a hat, hair decoration, dress, t-shirt, necklace, wristband, or something else 

entirely creative. Let your imagination go wild!  

 

Closing date for entries will be Friday 7th June. Children with an entry will be asked to showcase their entry 

in a special assembly. There will be prizes too! 

 

Good luck and happy creating! 

 

 

 

 

Jamie Ainscow 
Headteacher 

                                      


